I strongly support the designation of 919 York Road under the Ontario Heritage Act. I am well familiar with this building. I have walked by it on visits to the OR lands over a period of years. I have been dismayed at the neglect that has lead to some deterioration of the building.

This house is bound up with the OR, which already has heritage protection, and has historically been part of it.

We can't continue to allow lack of proper maintenance and neglect, intentional or otherwise, to lead to the destruction of yet another heritage resource.

Scott Frederick